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College Planning Documents: 2018-19 Status 
Sustainability Plan Overview 
Prepared by request for the Revenue & Resources Committee, April 2019 
 

The Sustainability Management Plan was last revised April 19, 2018 and approved by 
the main college governance body. Reporting to the American Association of 
Sustainability (AASHE) and updating the Sustainability Report should occur every two 
years. AASHE is due now and the Sustainability Plan could be revised next year.  

 

While this plan is not required for any particular body, having an outdated plan may be 
seen as a miss by taxpayers, accreditors, and AASHE. Note that the Sustainability 
Plan currently informs the Facilities Master Plan.  

 

Bob Cormia, Jim Kozelka, and Julie Ceballos have been involved with the 
Sustainability Plan and could continue their engagement. Other participants are no 
longer as active or with the college. 
 
 

Facilities Master Plan Overview 
Prepared by request for the Revenue & Resources Committee, April 2019 

 

The College Facilities Master Plan drives the District Facilities Master Plan, and both 
plans should be aligned. The College’s Facilities Master Plan contains an introduction, 
analysis, and recommendations. The most current document is from 2016 and was 
produced by a consultant (Gensler).  

 

The purpose statement states:  

The purpose of the Facilities Master Plan is to provide a guide for future campus 
maintenance and renovation. The plan will describe how the College will be improved 
to meet the educational mission, serve the changing needs of our students and 
address the future requirements of the campus. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


